
From: 	 Tanaka, Lynn K. T., NAVFAC Hawaii, AM 
To: 	 Miyamoto, Faith 
Sent: 	 9/24/2008 1:20:49 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Navy Ewa Drum Storage Site 

Hi Faith, 

Can you send electronic copy of letter? Please see new tel number 
below.. .1 moved offices. Boo! 

Thank you! 

Lynn 

NAVFAC Hawaii 
Asset Management Business Line Coordinator 
Tel: (808) 4711170 ext 248 
Email: lynn.tanaka@navy.mil  

	Original Message 	 
From: Miyamoto, Faith [mailto:fmiyamoto@honolulu.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2008 10:31 
To: Tanaka, Lynn K. T., NAVFAC Hawaii, AM 
Subject: Navy Ewa Drum Storage Site 

Hi Lynn - 

Tried calling your number, but kept getting JoAnn Higuchi's message. 

I need your help in understanding the situation with the Navy Ewa Drum 
Storage Site and guidance as to what course of action we should take. 
As I mentioned when we last spoke, we would like to do a site recon of 
the site, followed by survey and geotechnical drilling work. 

Kevin Wong of PB Americas, our general engineering consultant, has been 
in contact with Shayne Hirayama to see if we could get access to the 
site for a site recon (walk through). It was originally scheduled for 
this past Monday, but for some reason it was cancelled. 

According to PB Americas, per Genie Wery, DHHL has requested that we 
channel any requests for Right of Entry (ROE) to the Navy Drum site 
through them. I have been talking to DHHL to see how I should request a 
ROE for the site. I first called Patrick Kubota and was later referred 
to Todd Gray, the land agent for DHHL. I just spoke with Todd this 
morning. He confirmed that the property transfer has not been completed 
and so the ROE needs to come from the Navy. He also told me that Genie 
Wery has indicated that in order to process the ROE, she would need to 
delay her work on the property transfer. We were given the same 
information a few months ago and therefore did not pursue getting a ROE 
until after August. Today, Todd told me that he would like us to wait 
until after December to pursue the ROE. When I told him that we would 
like to be able to do the survey and geotechnical drilling work earlier, 
he said that he would need to discuss the matter with the DHHL Chairman, 
because if DHHL requests the ROE, it would then result in a delay to the 
property transfer. 
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I also prepared a request for ROE dated September 5, 2008, that was 
addressed to the Commander, attention to you. Did you receive this 
request? 

Any assistance in this matter will be greatly appreciated. 

Thanks. 

Faith Miyamoto 
Department of Transportation Services 
City & County of Honolulu 
(808) 768-8350 
fmiyamoto@honolulu.gov  
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